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Docket No. 50-312

Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Statfon

Mg, Fleanor Schwartz

California State Office

600 Pennsylvania Avenue, S.E., Rm, 20]
Washington, D.C. 20003

Dear Ms. Schwartz:

Me are reviewing the names on our mafling lists that currently receive
fnformation .n the plant and docket identificd above. Ir order

to reduce the cost of our mailings, we intend to remove the names of
parties no longer inter~sted in receiving this information.

Your name wil) be removed from our mailing (service) list unless you
write to us within 30 days of your receipt of this letter. Your letter
should include the reasons why you wish to receive NRC correspondence
related to the facility.

Sincerely,
Mark L. Padovan, Project Manager

Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Licensing
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